1 BALDWIN STREET,
MONTPELIER, VT 05633-5701

PHONE: (802) 828-2295
FAX: (802) 828-2483

STATE OF VERMONT
JOINT FISCAL OFFICE

MEMORANDUM
To: Joint Fiscal Committee members
From: Sorsha Anderson, Staff Associate
Date: March 4, 2021
Subject: Grant Requests — JFO #3039

Enclosed please find one (1) item, which the Joint Fiscal Office has received from the
Administration.

JFO #3039 - $1,000,000 to the VT Dept of Public Safety from the U.S. Dept of Justice to
develop and implement approaches to address a range of criminal justice system problems. The
majority of funds will be awarded as sub-grants to organizations with expertise in this subject
matter.

[JFO received 3/3/2021]

Please review the enclosed materials and notify the Joint Fiscal Office (Sorsha Anderson:
sanderson@Ileg.state.vt.us) if you have questions or would like this item held for legislative
review. Unless we hear from you to the contrary by March 31, 2021, we will assume that you
agree to consider as final the Governor’s acceptance of this request.
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